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Town of Henniker 
Road Management Meeting 
Tuesday, January 12, 2021 
Highway Department 

 

Members Present: Selectman Leon Parker, Highway Supervisor Leo Aucoin, Bill Marko, 
Danny Aucoin 

Members Excused: Selectwoman Tia Hooper, Mike Flecchia 

Recording Secretary: Kelly McCutcheon  
 
Highway Supervisors report: 
One of the trucks is down due to a flat tire not being properly mounted and becoming 
dislodged from the truck while plowing. New rims and tires have been put on the truck. 
Following the incident all fleet vehicles were inspected. Another truck needed parts replaced 
since the sander was not working. 
 
Fallen pine trees were cleared on French Pond Road from culverts and property owner’s 
permission was given to take down the trees in the plow line on one stretch of French Pond 
Road. 
 
Leo Aucoin stated he met with Public Service regarding moving poles and drilling blasting being 
done on Mt. Hunger Road. 
 
Both Mt. Hunger Road and Depot Hill Road are on the 2021 project list. The Oaks will need an 
overlay.  Patterson Hill needs a 2inch overlay, and if the warrant articles passes Town Meeting, 
Old Hillsboro, Elm and Bennett will be done. 
 
 
Leon Parker stated a plan needs to be made for planning education sessions again with the 
public regarding the roads as the RMC has done in previous years.  
 
 
Next meeting: February 9, 2021  
  
Danny moved to adjourn. Leon seconded. Motion carried 4-0 
Adjourn at 8:30 


